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QRCA Young Professionals Grant Returns for 6th Year 
 
The Qualitative Research Consultants Association (QRCA) will again offer its Young Professionals 
Grant (YPG) program this year. In its sixth year, the YPG program’s goal is to help advance young 
qualitative researchers’ careers by giving them the opportunity to network with established 
professionals and learn from forward-thinking presentations on qualitative research at the QRCA’s 
inspiring annual conference. The 15 grants include full registration fees to attend QRCA’s upcoming 
annual conference in Austin, TX, which will be held January 29- 31, 2020. YPG winners will also 
receive free QRCA membership for the remainder of 2020. Recipients can attend any of the 30+ 
educational sessions led by qualitative experts, the Thursday evening gala, all networking events, 
lunches and evening meals – a $1,300 value. QRCA is proud to be partnering with FocusVision, 
M/A/R/C Research, and Schlesinger Group who are sponsors as well as Quirk’s who is a media partner 
for the YPG program. 
 
QRCA welcomes applications from any individuals aged 35 and younger who are actively involved in 
qualitative research whether as a student, trainee, independent consultant, a professional on the in-
house/corporate side, strategic consulting firm, a product/service development firm or 
communications agency. 
 
“The QRCA's Young Professionals Grant is a wonderful opportunity for emerging professionals to 
advance their skillset and to network,” says Shannon Danzy, Co-Chair of the Young Professionals 
Committee. “There is a tremendous need in the market research industry for accessible continuing 
education opportunities as we repeatedly hear from applicants that they or their employer don't 
have the budget to send them to conferences. We are very pleased to help meet that need with this 
grant.” 
 
Additional information regarding qualifications for the grants (and the application form) can be 
found at www.qrca.org/ypg. The grants do not include travel or lodging expenses associated with 
attending the annual conference. Applicants need not be members of QRCA to qualify. The closing 
date for applications is September 24, 2019. Winners will be notified by October 18, 2019. 

 
About QRCA 
QRCA is a global association of the world's most innovative, collaborative and passionate research 
professionals dedicated to maximizing the power of qualitative. 
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